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WISHING YOU A MOST JOYOUS 
CHRISTMAS 

“For today in the city of  David there has been born for 
you a Savior, who is Christ the Lord”.  Luke 2:11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff and students of Native American Christian Academy 
want to wish you a most joyous Christmas season!   

Tis the season to bless you with our annual student and staff art-
work newsletter.  As you will see, God has blessed us with some 
talented individuals.   

May God bless you with a wonderful celebration of our Savior’s 
birth! 

- Staff and students of Native American Christian Academy 
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EMPLOYMENT  

OPPORTUNITIES 

 Cook 

 Maintenance Worker 

 Kitchen Manager  

 Youth/Children’s Pastor (Girls Dorm)  

 If you would like to be part of the ministry of NACA, go to 
our website and fill out an application or call 928-525-6211 
for more information  

www.NativeAmericanChristianAcademy.org/job-opportunities/ 

Christmas 2019 

Jennifer,  10th grade 

http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Cook-.pdf
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Cook-.pdf
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/Dorm-Parent-2016-.pdf
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/job-opportunities/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/job-opportunities/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/job-opportunities/


 

 2 CONTACT US 

Native American Christian 

Academy 

PO Box 4013 

8450 S Sun Valley Road 

Sun Valley, AZ 86029 

Phone: 928-524-6211 

Fax: 928-524-3230 

www.naca-az.org  

 

I would like to learn more about 

and/or help meet the needs at 

NACA by: 

Donation 

Faithful 5,000  

Student Sponsorship  

Work and Witness  

Box Tops & Coca-Cola 

 

To learn more about any of the 

above, go to our website or call 

928-524-6211.  

 

 

 

Special Needs 

 Postage Stamps 

 If you are interested in 

becoming a member of the 

NACA school board please 

contact the office via email: 

office1@naca-az.org                                                                                                                             

 

Check out the Special Needs list 

on the website (www.naca-

az.org) for a more complete list.  

 

Without donors like you, we 

would not be able to fulfill our 

mission of educating and  

discipling students for Christ. 

You are impacting students for 

eternity!  
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THANK YOU 

Thanksgiving has come and gone but our thankfulness for our donors has not end-

ed.  Since we are a purely donation based ministry we are incredibly thankful to 

each of you who supports our school whether it is through financial means, Work 

& Witness, box tops, coke codes, and certainly prayer. 

You help to make this ministry possible as we bring the good news to a population 

that lives below poverty level and without the advantages that you provide.  In our 

partnership with you our students have a hope and a future with our God who is 

the ultimate provider.  Thank  you so much for your support. 

Josiah, Kindergarten 

Noah,  HS Junior 

Mia, 8th grade 

http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/donations/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/faithful-5000/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/student-sponsorship/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/work-witness/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/box-tops/
mailto:office1@naca-az.org
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/special-needs-list/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/special-needs-list/
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 HIGH SCHOOL TO COLLEGE 

  

When our students become Sophomores, they begin to take college classes at the local college in dual 
enrollment.  Last year, we had three High School students who took advantage of this program.  This 
month we have added another four High School students to the roster at the college. For several of 
them they will be the first in their family to attend collge.   These students will begin English 101 this 
spring while our other college students will begin Spanish 102.  This is made possible by a College 
Bound Scholarship that is available to High School students who carry at least a 3.0 grade average. 

In addition,  our students have been able to hear from recruiters and colleges that offer ways for them 
to be able to attend college or trade school once they graduate from NACA.  If you are interested in 
supporting our  HS students as they pursue further education or training, we have a Clover Give link 
on our webpage. 

 

Rondel, 1st grade 

Joniah, 5th grade 

Damian, 5th grade 
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As the 2019 Work and Witness season comes to a close, we want to thank you for all  the work completed, 

time served, prayer invested, project donations, and the sharing of  your gifts and talents.   16 teams,  9 

months,  12 plus states , all coming together representing the hands and feet of Christ.  2000 plus years ago 

on  a starry night in the desert, our Savior was born.!  Because of your partnership,  Our savior continues to 

be alive in this desert!!   

As the calendar turns to 2020, dates are filling up fast. If you would like more information about bringing a 

team in 2020 or other ways to partner with us, please  visit our website  

https://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/work-witness/ 
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WORK AND WITNESS 

Malachi, 4th grade 

Jayden, 4th grade 

 

Armida, 8th grade 


